
  

Year 3 Newsletter 
Friday 13th November 2020  

If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Papaya that spoke with direct speech punctuation. 
Maths – Addition and Subtraction (column method), Multiplication and Division 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
Geography – The land in the UK 
DT – Moving Monsters 

This week’s spellings are: 
 

        join       magic        fringe         bridge        energy       splodge  
 

The j sound is always spelt j before a, o and u. e.g. jar 
The j sound is often spelt g before e, i and y. e.g. gentle 
The j sound is spelt ge at the end of words. e.g. large 
The j sound is often spelt dge at the end of a word after the short vowel sounds a, e, i, o or u. 
e.g. badge 
 

Your child will be tested on Friday 20th November. Please use the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check section in your 
child’s Homework Log to practise these spellings.  

Reading logs 
Don’t forget to record daily reading and encourage your child to practise their spellings using the ‘Look Say Cover Write 

Check’ pages. Reading logs should be brought to school every day so that children can record their quiz results and have 

access to their passwords. Unfortunately, messages to the teacher written in the reading log may not always be seen, as due 

to Covid restrictions we do not look in depth at the reading logs on a daily basis. If you have a message or question for 

your child’s class teacher, please send them an email as it is more likely to be dealt with quickly.  

 

Flu vaccinations  

Vaccinations UK will be coming into school on Monday 30th November to administer the nasal flu vaccine. 

Your child should have brought home their form last Friday. If they didn’t please check with your child’s class teacher.  

These need to be returned to your class teacher by Thursday 19th November.  

ALL FORMS MUST BE RETURNED whether you want your child to have the vaccination or not. 

 

Parent’s evening  

Parent’s evening slots are now available to book through https://thecoppice.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

If you require an afternoon appointment, Year 3 will be having their release afternoon on Wednesday 25th November 

from 1.30pm. Other evenings are available but may differ for each class.  

 

Targets 

Today your child will have brought home an envelope containing their Autumn Targets as well as some Year 3 handouts to 

support our handwriting, spelling and timetables expectations. Have these to hand for your parent’s evening appointment so 

we can discuss your child’s targets with you.  

 

Have a lovely half term break, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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